
 

 

HASSOCKS PARISH COUNCIL 
              

Ian Cumberworth, Parish Clerk  
Parish Centre, Adastra Park 

    Keymer Road, Hassocks, BN6 8QH 
Telephone:  01273 842714 

 

               email: clerk@hassocks-pc.gov.uk 

 
 
 

Mid Sussex District Council 
Oaklands 
Oaklands Road 
Haywards Heath 
West Sussex 
RH16 1SS 

 
4 January 2019 

 
 
Dear Mid Sussex District Council 
 
I write further to your Authority’s request that Hassocks Parish Council (HPC) formally withdraw 
the Submission Hassocks Neighbourhood Plan (HNP), dated June 2016, such that it is no longer 
to be referenced to or used as a material consideration in the determination of planning 
applications.  
 
As you are aware, HPC are currently preparing a revised HNP. It is envisaged Regulation 14 Pre-
submission consultation will begin on Monday 07 January for a six week period. 
 
The Parish Council considered your request at a meeting of the full Council on the 11 December 
2018. At this meeting, it was resolved that HPC agree to withdraw the Submission HNP ahead of 
the consultation of the revised HNP. In light of this I formally request, on behalf of HPC, the 
Submission HNP is withdrawn. 
 
I trust this is acceptable and would appreciate if you could please confirm the formal withdrawal 
of the Submission HNP. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ian Cumberworth 
Clerk to the Council 
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